
Class 3 – Friday 24th January 2020 

 

 

 

Class 3 have been immersing themselves in WW2. 

 

We recreated the Battle of Britain, by playing a game in the hall, created 

memory boxes and even recreated taking shelter for a whole afternoon in our 

homemade Anderson shelter, complete with sound effects. The children had 

lots of fun and learnt lots. I have also been really impressed with the learning 

pupils have also been doing at home, to further their knowledge. Well done 

Class 3! 

 


